| fervently support this bill. As a resident of the Orenco Station area in Hillsboro, Oregon, located between Cornell and Butler
Roads, Century Blvd and Shute Roads. We are awakened at all hours of the night and during the daytime we are encircled by loud
exhaust automobiles. This unnecessary noise when eating outside at local restaurants or taking walks is harmful to ears and civility

of life.
Thank you
Nancy Nichols



